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Dear Families, 
 

As we come to the end of another busy and productive half term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for your ongoing support. Your ongoing engagement with the school community plays a vital role in 
ensuring the best outcomes for our children, and we truly appreciate it. 
 

Parents’ Evening  
 

We look forward to welcoming you to our upcoming Parents’ Evenings on Tuesday 4th March and Thursday 
6th March 2025. These meetings provide a valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and next 
steps. If you have not yet booked your appointment, please do so by logging into your Scopay account 
 

Staffing Update 
 

There are some upcoming changes within our team that we would like to share with you: 
• Mrs Johnson will be taking over from Miss Rambridge as our ELSA (Emotional Literacy Support 

Assistant). She will work across both schools, helping to streamline our provision and make our staffing 
structure more efficient. 

• Miss Rambridge will be staying on with us temporarily as an LSA, ensuring a smooth transition and 
continued support for our pupils. 

• Mrs Gatland will be leaving us tomorrow, and we would like to take this opportunity to thank her for 
all her hard work and dedication. We wish her every success for the future. 

• Miss Anderson has been appointed as Mrs Gatland’s replacement and will be joining us in 5C after half 
term. We look forward to welcoming her to the team. 

If you or someone you know is interested in working within our schools, please do keep an eye on Mynewterm 
where our latest vacancies are advertised. 
 

Half Term Break 
 

We hope you all have a wonderful half-term break. A reminder that school reopens to children on Tuesday 
25th February 2025, and we look forward to seeing everyone refreshed and ready for another great half term 
ahead. 
 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

Mr P Bailey 
Headteacher 
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